
 

Justice Center Joint Powers Board 
Meeting Minutes 

April 21, 2020 
 
 
A meeting of the Criminal Justice Center Joint Powers Board was brought to order at 1:45 
p.m. on April 21, 2020 by Chairman Bill Novotny via Go To Meeting. Board Members in 
attendance were: Commissioner Linda Greenough, Steve Kozisek, Mayor Shane Schrader 
and City Councilman Wes Haskins. Also, in attendance were: Commissioner Bob Perry, 
Buffalo PD Chief Jason Carder, Facilities Manager David Eads, Undersheriff Pat Monroe, 
Sheriff Rod Odenbach, Vicki Edelman, County Clerk and Sheila Newcomb, Commissioner’s 
Assistant.  
 
The minutes of the January 21, 2020 meeting were reviewed. Steve Kozisek moved, and 
Commissioner Greenough seconded the motion to approve the minutes. Motion carried.  
 
The financial reports were reviewed. The balance in the checking totaled $78,287.96. 
Interest income in the amount of $16.04 for January, February and March 2020 received 
board approval. Commissioner Greenough moved; City Councilman Wes Haskins 
seconded to approve the financials.  Motion carried. 
 
Sheriff Odenbach said that David Eads is working on a list of projects that need to be done 
at the Justice Center.  Carpet and steps in the tower, some locks on the doors in the jail are 
not working but they can lock them manually.    Chief Carder said that Stancil is moving 
forward.   
. 
No one else had any updates for the board.   
 
With no further business to come before the board Commissioner Greenough moved and 
City Councilman Wes Haskins seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried. The 
meeting was adjourned at 1:55 p.m. 
 
 (A recording of the meeting is available upon request) 


